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· All “Sponsor Sheets” will be due on Tuesday morning, September 15, 2015. Please be sure to include the business card or contact information for any corporate sponsorship and attach all monetary donations to your child’s “Sponsor Sheet”.

· We will be awarding the 3 students who raised the most money for this year’s Literacy Walk, with a special surprise. We can’t wait to see who the winners will be!

· All students should wear their school spirit shirt, sneakers/comfortable walking shoes, and comfortable pants/shorts; as they will be walking around our field. 

· Outside of your child’s classroom you will find a signup sheet with items our school will be collecting for the day of the walk. The items will be available for purchase on the day of the walk, to the children. These donations will count towards your Pave Hours for this school year, so please send your receipts to your child’s teacher for approval.

· Regular classes are scheduled for Tuesday! Each class has a specific time they will be participating in our Walk-A-Thon and then they will return to their regular schedule after they participate.

· The event will take place from 12:00-3:00pm. Father figure volunteers are welcome to stay for the duration of the event or as long as they are able to. 

Thank you again for your support 
and we look forward to an amazing 
2015 Million Dollar Father Literacy Walk!!!
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